
I support this as I lived in California for 30 years where it is been legal. The amount of people I know that have been ruined it on 
motorcycles in stopped traffic and seriously injured compared to anybody following the law splitting lanes is a huge difference. If the 
laws followed the chance of being hit are less. I believe that this would be a good decision and would clear up the freeways a little 
bit here around Portland. But it would definitely need to be put out there so the drivers would understand that it was legal for us to do 
it. As I have pulled to the middle lane when traffic stops so I do not get rear-ended on my motorcycle. Knowing I have an escape 
route if I am in the middle. I hope you take this into careful consideration and think about saving the life of a father,Mother, son, 
sister or any love one


